June 13, 2023

From: Board of Directors

North Beach Community Association

To: Honorable Mayor Guajardo And City Council members

Re: Surfside Park Construction Contract

Dear Mayor Guajardo and City Council:

Our community is in full support of the city's planned Surfside Park improvements and ask that you support construction of the project in full as outlined in today's agenda packet.



We're glad to see that the plan includes adding drainage to the park area, since Surfside Park is one of the first areas to flood at high tide or after a rain event, since it's very low-lying. It makes sense to improve drainage before adding the new amenities.

We support the elevated bathroom, new parking area, improved traffic flow and playground that are included in the design.

We ask that you vote YES to approve construction of Surfside Park.

Respectfully,

NBCA Board:
Ron Graban, President
Dolores Vela, Vice President
Michael Kennedy, Treasurer
Carrie Meyer, Secretary
Bob Catalano
Lynn Frazier
Manny Portillo
Marianne Gill
Tracy Jackson

North Beach Community Association

PO Box 2361 · Corpus Christi, TX · 78403

Encouraging the development and preservation of North Beach and working to create a safe and environmentally sound neighborhood